
WEBSITE ACCESSIBILITY CERTIFICATION 
 

Department: California State Library 

Contact: Michael Martinez, webmaster@library.ca.gov 

 

The undersigned certify that, as of 05/01/2023, the internet websites of the California State 
Library are designed, developed and maintained to be accessible.  This denotes compliance 
with the following: 

• California Government Code Sections 7405, 11135, and 11546.7 
• Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.1 published by the Web Accessibility Initiative of 

the World Wide Web Consortium 
• A minimum Level AA success criteria 

The State Library receives, collects, and posts materials from a wide variety of sources, 
including historical documents, some of which may not comply with the requirements of 
Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 or meet current Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines.  As such, The California State Library accepts no responsibility for the content or 
accessibility of these materials, external websites or external documents linked to on this 
website.   

However, the State Library is committed to providing an internet website that is accessible to 
all persons.  If you would like to request content from our website that does not meet currently 
accessibility guidelines in an alternative format, please contact us by e-mail at 
webmaster@library.ca.gov or in writing at the State Library, Attn:  Webmaster, P.O. Box 
942837, Sacramento, CA 94237-0001. 

 

  
Michael Martinez   signature on file     
Chief Information Officer  Signature and Date  
 
 
Greg Lucas    signature on file     
Department Director   Signature and Date 
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